To: Columbia City Council
From: David Switzer, Water and Light Advisory Board Chair

Date: 11/2/2022

Subject: Endorsement of Proposed Late Fee Policy

| am writing on behalf of the Water and Light Advisory Board to provide an endorsement of
utility staff’s plan to for a new late fee policy for eligible low-income customers.



